
Upcoming Meeting 
 

Administering Floodplain Regulations 
 
The Chehalis River Basin Flood Authority is sponsoring a workshop for member 
communities on administering floodplain regulations.  It will be 8:30 – 12:30, 
Wednesday, March 29, at the Elma Fire Hall, 112 N. 2nd Street, Elma. 
 
The workshop will review the basic requirements of the National Flood Insurance 
Program and the Department of Ecology as well as the improved standards 
adopted recently by several communities.  It will include regulatory standards, 
recommended procedures, and example forms and records.  We will have copies 
of references for each community.  The workshop will be appropriate for permit 
staff and elected officials.  There is no fee.  
 
If you are interested, please advise French Wetmore at French@FrenchAsoc.com 
so you can be on the mailing list.  
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